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Lou Mansolillo

From: Olivia Krommes <okrommes@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 10:13 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Cc: Rep. Bennett, David A.
Subject: In support of H7617: Building Decarbonization Act (from Olivia Krommes, Pawtucket 

resident)

Dear Chair Bennett and Committee Members, 
 
I'm writing to express my strong support for H7617: the Building Decarbonization Act. I was very surprised to learn that 
RI currently has no plan to reduce building emissions! Given that building emissions come to almost 30% of our total 
state emissions, I hope you make this bill a top priority this session so that we can do our best to meet the Act on 
Climate mandates. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Olivia Krommes 
262 Hillside Ave 
Pawtucket, RI 
617-992-8190 


